
CAPTAIN’S CATCH-UP 
Captain Webb Primary School Newsletter October 14th 2022 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

Mrs Passey is currently monitoring our school attendance.  
The overall target for good attendance is 96.5%.  Please ensure 
you send your child into school, even if they are feeling a little 
under the weather, we will keep an eye on them and will contact you                               
immediately if they need to go home.  

Can we also remind you that no holidays will be authorised during term time, we 
would be grateful for your support with this. 

 At the end of every half term, we will be sending home a copy of your child’s 
attendance for your information.   

Please also ensure that your child is in school on time ready for registration: 

Gates open at 8.35am for Reception, Years 1, 2, 3 and registration at 8.45am. 

Gates open at 8.40am for Years 4 & 6 and registration at 8.50am. 

A late mark will be given after 9am and if your child arrives after 9.30am, this will 
result in an unauthorised mark, which can affect their attendance, (unless for a 
medical appointment). 

                                

Friday 21st October                     

Miss Boddison’s Class Assembly 

Mufti Day                                              

Break up for Half Term                          

Monday 31st October                     

Return Back to School                    

Friday 4th November                  

Y4 Visit to Dewa Roman Centre                   

Mon 7th - Fri 11th November                   

Year 5 Arthog Outreach                           

Fri 11th November                        

Year 3 Greek Day                           

Tuesday 8th November                   

Parent Consultation Day                

Tuesday 22nd November 

Year 6 Polar Explorer Visitor  

Wednesday 30th November 

Year 5 Cosford Museum                

  By Shivani - Year 3                              

(Library Leadership Team Members) 

THE WORLD’S WORST CHILDREN                                                      

by David Williams 

“This book is about a lot of                 

children who annoy everyone and 

even their parents!  There are 10 

children in total and they all get up 

to mischief.  My  favourite character is    

Humber the hungry baby because he is 

greedy.  He eats everything, he even                   

gobbles up the cat!                                                  

It’s a funny story with lots of twists and 

turns.  Get your copy today from our                          

amazing library.”                               

Can we please ask that parents 

do not allow their children to play 

on the adventure playground at 

the end of the school day. This is  

due to health & safety and safeguarding reasons.                      

Many thanks 

Captain Webb’s Safeguarding Council                   
Our Safeguarding Council introduced themselves during a 

school  assembly this week. They talked about their role in 

helping to keep everyone safe in school and what children 

can do if they have any problems.  They are always         

approachable and easy to spot in their bright red jumpers.  

They can 

help with  

anything 

from               

bullying, 

sadness, 

problems 

at home 

and         

problems 

at school. 

Extra 5 minutes 

play for the               

classes with the 

best attendance! 


